
Oneka Men’s Club Members: 
 
Hard to believe, but the 2021 Men’s Club season is approaching fast!  We (the Men’s 
Club Committee) are really looking forward to this year and leaving the pandemic 
behind us.  Here is a short update on things: 
 
The annual spring meeting will be held as follows: 
 
Saturday, March 20, 2021 
10 am 
Zoom meeting 
 
We will send out a Zoom invitation to all past members and anyone else that has signed 
up this year. 
 
We need people to start signing up for the league as soon as you can so that we can 
get an idea where our numbers will be this year.  The league dues will be $120 this year 
which includes your GHIN handicap fee.  You can sign up online by credit card, or pay 
by check by mail or at the course.  To sign up online, go to the main Oneka Ridge 
website and click on “Leagues.”  Then click on “League Registration Forms.”  Then click 
on “Add to Cart” under “Men’s Club Registration.”  Fill in the rest of the info 
requested.  If you want to pay by check, print the form and make out the check to 
Oneka Ridge Men’s Club and either send it in by snail mail or bring it in to the 
club.  Either way, you’re good to go.   
 
We are still in the process of updating the events in the schedule and will send out the 
calendar in the next weeks.  In any event, plan on the league starting on April 17 and 
ending with the Oneka Cup Championship on September 11 and 12.  You can also plan 
on the club championship occurring on August 14 and 15, 2021.   
 
The rest of the details will be discussed at the Zoom meeting on March 20, 2021.  We 
will send the updated schedule and other information in an upcoming message in the 
next weeks. 
 
Be safe and get ready! 
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